











Headteacher: Mrs Emma Estell

Wednesday 16th October 2024

Have your Say!

Dear Families,

I am asking for you to spare some time to complete two short surveys at home. The 'Family Survey' is to be completed by adults and covers a range of areas where I would love your honest and constructive feedback, including:

- What you feel we do well,
- What you feel we could do better,
- Communication across school,
- Parental engagement,

The 'pupil survey' is to be completed at home by children with support from adults.

You can complete the surveys using the links or QR codes below.

Family Survey

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=j9a7X5RfTkGQSnRc5OTlbCnf9Ou-4z9PnY99V2F4ATdUOUIVTlQxVzlMSkNHSFY2MlFQRFNDUDdQVy4u

Pupil Survey

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=j9a7X5RfTkGQSnRc5OTlbCnf9Ou-4z9PnY99V2F4ATdUNFdMVUcyQjVUSDNPTUtZQlpaMlFNQUVSQy4u

The closing dates for returns is Friday 15th November 2024.

Best Wishes

Emma Estell Headteacher









